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5. The AGBM welcomed the progress report from the Annex I Experts Group relating 
to their project on policies and  masures for common action by Annex I Parties. It 
requested the Experts Group to take account of the views expressed during the session and 
looked forward to receiving regular reports and, in due course, substantive analytical 
inputs. 

6. The AGBM looked forward to reviewing the aspects of the IPCC second 
assessment report related to policies and measures. This was seen as a substantive source 
of information for its deliberations at the third session. The AGBM invited the Chairman  
and other concerned officers of the IPCC to present the IPCC findings at that time. 

• 7. The AGBM invited the Parties sponsoring the Climate Technology Initiative to 
make a progress report to the third session. 

8. The AGBM invited Parties to make preliminary -  submissions to the secretariat by 
15 January 1996 offering additional ideas and comrnents on policies and measures, 
including, if possible, information on cost-effectiveness and on environmental and 
socio-economic costs and benefits for all Parties and on how they might be incorporated in 
a protocol or another legal instrument. It requested the secretariat to compile these 
submissions, in their original language(s). 

9. The AGBM requested the secretariat to organize an informal workshop focusing on 
policies and measures, recognizing the linkage with quantified objectives, in conjunction 
with the third session. Parties were invited to communicate to the secretariat by 
30 November 1995 their views on the organization and content of such a meeting. On the 
basis of these views and expressions of interest, the secretariat was requested to invite a 
number of Parties and organizations, including those from non-Armex I Parties, to make 
presentations, taking care to ensure an adequate balance among presenters. 

10. The AGBM further requested the secretariat, drawing on the national 
communications,- available in-depth review reports, the IPCC second assessment report and 
comments from Parties, to develop, for consideration at the third session, a document that 
will follow up on document FCCC/AGBM/1995/6. 


